
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the first week of school.  

 

I would like to begin by thanking everyone who helped make open house a huge success. 

Parents, students, and staff members all worked together to help Jamestown get off to a great 

start.  

 

As a reminder, tomorrow, Monday, will be our first day of school. Students should not arrive at 

school before 7:50. All students will be dismissed by 3:05. We would also like to remind parents 

of students who are car riders that students should not be asked to walk across the parking lot to 

enter and exit the school as this creates a very unsafe situation for our children. Please use the car 

line for drop off and pick up.  

 

Transportation has also worked very hard to ensure that routes and times are accurate for our bus 

riders. Please be patient though as during the first week times may be earlier or later than 

expected. Please make sure that your child knows how they are getting home and what bus 

number they are riding.  

 

If you have shared scheduling concerns, counselors are working hard to review those requests 

and will try to have all concerns addressed by the end of this week. Remember that not all 

scheduling adjustments will be possible as many classes are at capacity.  

 

Finally, if you have not yet had an opportunity to do so, please show your support for our school 

and your children by joining the PTA.   

 

We are looking forward to wonderful first week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


